
 

 

  

 

 

April 28, 2023 

 

Dear Editor / Head of Department, 
                   

  

MOE condemns Bomb Threats Emailed to Schools 
  

The Ministry of Education was informed of bomb threats emailed to several schools 

across Trinidad and Tobago at approximately 8am today, Friday 28th April, 2023.   

In all cases, students have been evacuated, the police have been informed and the 

Ministries of Education, National Security, the Fire Services and the TTPS are 

working closely to resolve these situations.  

Principals were instructed to apprise parents of the circumstances, and to keep 

them updated on developments. 

In an unrelated issue, the TTPS is also investigating the accosting of the School 

Safety Officer at Belmont secondary School by adult males this morning.  

Staff of the Student Support Services Division are on hand at all schools to render 

support to staff and students where required.  

The Ministry of Education strongly condemns these reckless actions, which  

destabilize our nation’s schools and interrupt the education of our students.  

Anyone with relevant information is asked to contact the TTPS forthwith.  
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